
 

Board of Governors – March 2, 2015 

NOTICE OF MEETING 

Board of Governors, Truman State University 

Monday, March 2, 2015 

 

Per Section 610.010 thru 610.030 of the Revised Statutes of Missouri, commonly known as the 

Open Meetings Law, the University notifies the public that members of the Board of Governors of 

Truman State University will be participating in a luncheon meeting with a team representing the 

Higher Learning Commission, a Commission of the North Central Association, on Monday, March 2 

at 12:00 noon.  The meeting will be held in the President’s Office located in McClain Hall 200, and the 

public is invited to attend.   

Persons with disabilities who may need assistance for the meeting should contact the 

President’s Office at Truman State University (200 McClain Hall or by telephone 660-785-4100). 

Dated this 23rd day of February, 2015.    

 
 

_________________________________ 

          Troy D. Paino 

      President of the University 

 


